
Mr. Ro ert Sarafian 
5601 Riverdale Ave. 
New York~ N.Y. 10471 

Dear M • Sarafian: 

February 3~ 1975 

We gre tly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of . 100 
for th t purpose. 

Enclos dis our Receipt No. 20307. 

Enc. 

Sincerely~ 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primat 


